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Success at the “Protecció Mediambiental i
Biodiversitat” Seminar
Last March 9 and 10, the Seminar "Environmental Protection and Biodiversity in the framework of the future
reform of the Common Agricultural Policy of the European Union" took place, this time focused on the SDGs and
the fight against climate change. The attendees had the opportunity to learn about the current situation and the
future actions that will be carried out both in the two round tables, in relation to the New PAC of the EU and the
"Greening" Green Payment in the framework of the protection of Biodiversity and the Application of the Green
Payment in direct aid to Catalonia.



 

 


